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NZ Uniforms Stocktake 
Shop closed Wed 11th to Thursday 

12th July 
 

Road Crossing Reminder 
If you are crossing Bolton Street 
always use the crossing please! 

 
Absences before 9:30am 

Parents could we please have 
ƴƻǘƛŦƛŎŀǘƛƻƴ ƻŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ 
absence, lateness appt etc 

advised by one of the following 
methods  

e-mail office@bhbint.school.nz   
or www.bhbint.school.nz or 
phone 6266414 leave a clear 

message. 
 

Late Students arriving after 
8:35am 

Please ensure if your child arrives 
at school after 8:35am they sign 

in at the office. 
 

¸ƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ǎŀŦŜǘȅ ƛǎ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ 
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CALENDAR 

 

6th July 2pm End of term  

23rd July Start of term three  

26th July Boostrix Year 7 

31st July ICAS English 

2nd  Aug Student Led Conferences  

7th Aug SPCA Cupcake Day  

14th Aug Parent Enrolment Info 

evening  for 2019. 

 

 
 

 
 

Welcome to the last newsletter of term two 
 
Yesterday I took the opportunity to visit Mr Carney, Mr Vincent, our parents 
and students competing at the Sports Camp in Matamata. Our students 
have spent a most intense week of competition against other intermediates 
from the Waikato, Bay of Plenty and Auckland. 
 
This mini competition is a good opportunity to prepare our students for the 
main event, the AIMS games in Tauranga later in the year. It was a standout 
to see our student’s exemplary behaviour and team spirit rise to the top. Mr 
Carney and Mr Vincent maintain our very high expectations and our 
students have represented our community with confidence and self-
respect. Fine weather and clear skies certainly makes A world of difference 
to the morale of the camp. 
 
I would like to end the term with a very warm thank you to our staff, 
students and community for a wonderful and successful end to term two. 
Our careers Inquiry has certainly captured the imaginations of our students. 
We have had an incredible response from our community to Book week, 
Trash to Flash and our careers day at school. 
We end the term with a wonderful week of fine weather after what has 
been a challenging term weather wise and look forward to brighter and 
warmer days as we enter term three. 
 
I hope you can take some time to enjoy having your children home for the 
break and we will look forward to their return, refreshed and ready for a 
new term. All the best to Miss Chen and our delegates to Japan. 
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From the Library 

As the cold weather sets in the Library gets busier and busier as 
students escape from the cold into a great book!  As well as reading 
students also visit the Library to catch up on school work or enjoy 
playing the numerous board games available.   
Students are encouraged to borrow extra books over the school 
holidays.   We also have eBooks which students have free access to, 
these can be borrowed through our Library Webpac.    
Our amazing public libraries are a wonderful resource to tap into 
over the school holidays, they have hundreds of fun and free 
activities for kids and teens.  Have a look at their website for more 
details.   
A minimum of 15 minutes of reading a day over the school holidays 
is recommended, this might be reading a recipe, a blog, a 
newspaper or a favourite book.   Enjoy the time to escape into the 
magic of reading! 

 
 

 
The Asian-tŀŎƛŦƛŎ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǘ Convention in FUKUOKA 
Six year seven students will be representing Auckland, New Zealand, as Junior Ambassadors to attend the Asia Pacific 
Childrenôs Convention (APCC) in the school holidays in Fukuoka, Japan with Miss Chen. We look forward to meeting 
children from across 30 nations and establish long-lasting friendship through this rich experience.  
 
APCC was founded in 1988 and this year will be their 30th anniversary. Their vision is: 
 

"We, as a member of APCC, will become global citizens of an ΓOMOIYARIΔ spirit and create a more peaceful 

world abound with the smiles of our children.  Our vision embraces the idea of modern cultural interaction, 

through the creation of a place where children can experience, first - hand, our differences and similarities, 

fos tering friendships and peace between participating countries and regions of the Asia - Pacific. It is our 

hope that children who participate in this exchange program will make long - lasting, ΓOMOIYARIΔ friendships 

with their fellow peers coming from various c ountries with various backgrounds."  
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SPCA Cupcake Day 
We are holding our annual SPCA Cupcake Day in Term 3 week 3 August 7th. A 
large number of animal loving, student bakers have signed up to bake for this 
event. If your child has signed up, I have asked them to bake an item at home 
(nothing containing nuts please) to bring to school in a named container (top and 
bottom named please to ensure easy return) which we will then sell during the day 
at school. All proceeds go to the SPCA to assist them with the work they do. Thank 
you for your support parents!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sushi Fridays are back!!!  
 
Sushi Friday is back! Fresh sushi will be delivered to BBI every Friday. 
Fresh ingredients, including NZ Salmon from Nelson, make this a top 
quality order. The menu will include; Vegetarian, tuna, salmon, chicken 
teriyaki sushi, and a chicken katsu on rice.  
Please note that Sushi Friday is Pre-order only online. Sushi is $7.20 
and $7.80 for chicken katsu on rice.  
https://shop.tgcl.co.nz/shop/index.html 
 
 

Community News 
 

  

 
Carpe Diem Kids Chaucer will be having an exciting 
Holiday Programme with amazing trips from July 9th to 
20th, 2018. 
Part-time enrolments, Sibling discounts and WINZ 
subsidies are available. 
Brochures are available at the school office and also 
online. 
Enrol online on www.carpediemkids.co.nz   
Ph: 0800 CD KIDS/ 0800 23 5437 Mob: 021 155 0242  
Email: info@carpediemkids.co.nz   
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